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Email request 
 
 
Our ref: ATISN 13972 
Date: 26 June 2020 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 13972  
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 11 May 2020. You asked for: 
 

The list of names and remuneration package for all individual consultants who are 
advising our government’s covid strategy in addition to details on the process and 
governance that was carried out before their appointments. 

 
No consultants were recruited to provide advice on the Welsh Government’s Covid-19 
strategy. 
 
The Technical Advisory Group, the group of scientific and technical experts who provide 
advice and guidance to the Welsh Government in response to COVID-19, includes officials 
from the Welsh Government, Public Health Wales and has members from outside of the 
public sector.   None receive any remuneration for participation in the Group. 
 
Information relating to names of Technical Advisory Group members is readily available 
and therefore this request is exempted under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. For your convenience I have attached web links below.  
 
https://gov.wales/technical-advisory-cell/terms-reference  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit  
Welsh Government 
Cathays Park  
Cardiff  
CF10 3NQ  
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgov.wales%2Ftechnical-advisory-cell%2Fterms-reference&data=02%7C01%7CMax.Looker%40gov.wales%7Cf239d4cda741479936e808d8085b2c93%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C637268534961703192&sdata=lXGmvrzjC8TsSegEvYUJL%2FTOvYk7jMJePzvymZYT%2BGY%3D&reserved=0


Or e-mail: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until 
it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

